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8th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Class 2 

 
Class 2 Assembly 

 
Further to our letter last week we are pleased to advise we would like to invite a maximum of two 
parent/carers per child to come into school on Friday 11th March to watch the children perform their 
Family Assembly. 
 
The assembly will take place in the school hall and will begin at 9am (lasting no longer than 20 
minutes).  
 
To continue to keep the school community safe, the school hall will be well ventilated and we will 
ask parent/carers to use the hand sanitiser when entering the school building. Although wearing a 
face mask is no longer mandatory we would advise doing so as we all come together in the hall.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
      

 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle  
Head of School/SENCo 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


